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11/11/19 
17 birders arrived at 8:00am for our birding adventure at Hogeye 
Pathway. 
Beautiful cooler weather, today, and the birds were hungry. Trees at 
beginning of trail were full of Blue gray Gnatcatchers, Eastern 
Phoebes, a Magnolia and Palm Warblers, etc. 
List was 33-35 birds depending on whose list you are asking about. 
We had Savannah and Vesper Sparrows, at least 5 Wilson’s Snipe flew 
around over us. Herons, Egrets, Sandhill Cranes, American Kestrels, 
Red-shouldered Hawk, Glossy Ibis, Common Yellowthroat. 
Nice surprise was some of us seeing 2 Indigo Buntings in winter 
plumage at the very end of the walk. 
We also saw the SpaceX launch going up. 
Some new Villagers joined our group for their first walk also. 
 
I didn’t get any decent pictures today. 
I hope Wendy and those who did will share them with us. 
Thank you everyone for coming out. 
 
Alice Horst 
The Village Birders 
ahorst@comcast.net 
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